Docket No. 50-443

Public Service Company of New Hampshire
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Tallman
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

1000 Elm Street
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-443/82-12

This refers to your letter dated December 2, 1982, in response to our letter
dated November 3, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of

your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

~ Sincerely,

OBICINAL SIG¥ED ny \/LL A AoGhevarn

\“Thonas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and
Techrdcal Programs

cc:
John DeVincentis, Project Manager
Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPD*)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector

State of New Hampshire

bce:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DPRP Section Chief
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